
From: Allan Tipping 
Sent: Monday, March 18, 2019 8:11 PM 
To: Bunn, Jerri-Joanne <jbunn@London.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] south street park 

 

Notice of motion, that the city look into making the new park on South street (old Victoria 

Hospt.) to be designed in such a manor that all lighting and all electrical usage be Green . 

B. that they look into the possibility of incorporating a water turbine or screw in the river to 

assist in power generation. 

C. the city look into use of solar power to assist 

D. The city undertake to make this park Grid free and Green 

I know you can word this the best , if you have questions you can call me  

Thanks Jerri 

Allan   

 


